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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 3 Sharing of Learning drop in morning 

 

On Thursday 24th May Year 3 parents can come and see their childs work anytime from 9.10-
10.10am. Please come and support your child’s class. 

GDPR and Data Protection 
 
You would of received a letter on Thursday 17th May 2018 regarding  Data Protection and GDPR, 
could you please complete the consent from and return to us by Tuesday 22nd May 2018. 

Lost property 

 

We have lots of lost property in the Reception area please could you come and check to see if any       
jumpers, lunchboxes, cardigans, coats and P.E kits belongs to your child. These will be disposed 
of on Friday 25th May if this uniform is not collected. 

Ordering of School Uniform 

 

The cut off dates are as follows: 

Free School Deliveries 

 Orders received by midnight on 15th June guaranteed delivery by 16th July 2018 
Orders received by midnight on 30th June and on 15th July guaranteed delivery on an inset 
day in September (3rd September) 

Home Deliveries 

 Orders received by midnight on 30th July guaranteed to be delivered to home addresses   
before 5th September 2018 

Year 1 trip to Chessington 

 

Year 1 enjoyed their trip to Chessington Zoo to support their learning in Science where the       
children have been learning about animals. Towards the end of the trip we were lucky enough to 
enjoy an enchanting and magical experience on the Gruffalo ride! It was a fabulous day had by 

all.  
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Headteacher Award 

 

                                                                   

   . 

Archie     Panda        For super bridging of addition of 2 digit numbers 

Shirel               Jaguar        For writing a fabulous warning story 

Oscar      Hedgehog           For adding beginning and ending to his story using a story plan 

Alex          Jaguar                 For making a ferris wheel out of Knex for homework 

Harley              Badger                For throwing a ball well in PE 

Max                  Badger               For throwing a ball well in PE 

Erin                  Panda                 For trying really hard in class 

Andrea             Polar Bear          To be able to retell a story inspired by The Mousehole Cat 

Ella                  Eagle                  For helping and playing with younger children during the afternoon garden party 

Hannah            Jaguar                For making a roller coaster out of Knex for homework 

Alfie                  Eagle                  For helping and playing with younger children during the afternoon garden party 

Emily                Jaguar                For making a “Candy Coaster” model ride for her homework 

Jayden             Jaguar                For making a model roller coaster for homework 

Amsana            Kestrel               For a fantastic painting inspired by Van Gogh 

Aaron               Kestrel                For his painting of starry night by Van Gogh 

Alan                 Kestrel                For his beautifully painted picture of Van Gogh’s starry night 

Lexie Bleu         Badger                 For writing lovely invitations to the royal wedding 

Angelika            Badger                 For writing lovely invitations to the royal wedding 

Sun Safety 

 

Children  will be bringing home details of a WRAP, SPLAT, HAT competition run by  Garnier   
Ambre Solaire. It provides information about staying safe in the sun and the children can design a 
fantastic sun hat. The prize is £1000 towards outdoor sports/PE/games equipment for your 
child's school. Get designing. 

Swimming and PE Lessons 

 

Children must take part in Swimming or PE unless we have evidence from a doctor  that they may be excused. 

PE and Swimming are part of the school curriculum and we are very fortunate at Tweeddale that we have our 
own swimming pool and the children can have free Swimming Lessons. 

Parentpay 

 

Please can you make sure that your Parent pay account is in credit at all times. Dinners and Late  

Club must be paid for at the beginning of every week to ensure a debt doesn't build up. 

EAL Drop in session 

 

Please not that the EAL Drop in session on Friday 25th May has been cancelled. Sorry for the inconvenience. 

Year Six SATS 

 

Well done to year 6  for getting through their SATS this week. Now the fun can begin with School    
Journey to Kingswood, Sports Day and the end of year school production. 



Wedding Banquet and Garden Party 

 

To celebrate the wedding of HRH Prince Harry and Meghan Markle we held a special dinner and party,      
thankfully the weather was glorious. We would like to thank our catering staff for making so much effort with the 
three course menu, Mr Higgs for providing the music and  to The Wright Balloon Company who donated two 
amazing balloon columns. Staff and children enjoyed themselves thoroughly. 



Dates for your diary 

 
 

May 

Monday 21st May……………………………Year 2 SATS to start 

Thursday 24th May………………………….Year 3 Parents Sharing of Learning  drop in from 9.10-10.10am 

Friday 25th May .......................................... Break up for Half Term/ Tweeddale Talent Competition final 

 

June 

Monday 4th June………………………… Back to school 

Saturday 16th June……………………….PTFA Summer Fair 

Monday 18th June………………………...Parents Online Safety Workshop 9.00am & 6.30pm 

Sunday 24th June………………………...Year 6 to Kingswood 

Wednesday 27th June……………………Year 6 back home from Kingswood 

 

July 

Thursday 12th July………………………. Sports Day 9-10am Nursery and Reception/Years 1,2 &3 10am–12 

Friday 13th July…………………………...Sports Day for Years 4,5,& 6 9am-12       

Friday 20th July………………………….. Break up at 2pm. Late Club will not be on  today 

Monday 23rd July…………………………INSET Day 

 

September 

Monday 3rd September…………………..INSET Day 

Tuesday 4th September ………………….Back to school 
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Attendance for week ending Friday 11th May 2018 


